
 

 

 

 

 

 

JULY 2, 2014 
 
The Keota City Council met on July 2, 2014, at the United Church of Faith’s park.  The meeting was called to order at 

8:31 P.M. by Mayor Anthony Cansler. 

 

Council Members answering roll call were Greiner, Hill and Conrad. Council people Davis and Westendorf was unable to 

attend. Also in attendance were Mike Vincent, Matt Olson, Lanett Hultman, Janie Westendorf, Linda Werger, Nick 

Beinhart and Joy Lyle. 

 

Motion was made by Conrad to approve the agenda, Greiner seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. 
 
The council and church board discussed the number of lots each organization should have. The church is considering 

doing revised proposal for the property. 

 

During council comments they discussed the status of the main well and waste water plant. 

 
Motion was made by Greiner, seconded by Conrad to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 9:30 

P.M.  The next regular scheduled council meeting will be on July 7, 2014, in city hall at 7 p.m.  
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